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From:                              
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 12, 2011 12:53 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Pending Redistricting
 

Honorable Commission:

My name is Refugio Santos and I live at  in
Unincorporated Walnut, within
County district 4. I have lived in the area for 29 yrs.

I wanted to voice my desire to remain within District 4. Supervisor Knabe has
been representing
our district and has done this in an outstanding manner. He has kept in mind the
desires and
concerns of the Rowland Heights area, in relation to expansion and community
development. During
his tenure, Supervisor Knabe has maintained a district office in Rowland
Heights. His field deputy,
Mr Dick Simmons assigned to the Rowland Heights office has been
instrumental in keeping our community
well informed about pending changes that affect our way of life in our area.
Through his work and
attention he has acquired the trust and confidence of the community. He has
also established an
excellent rapport with the community and would be a great loss to our
community if redistricting
would involve the relocation of his office and/or his staff.

In conclusion I would like to make my opinion perfectly clear, that is my desire
that the Rowland
Heights area, be kept in District 4, for the reason I have enumerated above.

Respectfully submitted,



file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/nartonian/Desktop/BRC%20Correspondence%207-13-11/Refugio%20Santos.htm[7/13/2011 12:36:22 PM]

Refugio Santos


	Local Disk
	C:\Documents and Settings\nartonian\Desktop\BRC Correspondence 7-13-11\Refugio Santos.htm




